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Attendance 
Here are this week’s percentages: 

Class Attendance 

Nightingale 95.42% 

Kingfisher 98.15% 

Goldcrest 96.98% 

Magpie 98.15% 

Dove 95.83% 

Jay 96.33% 

Kittiwake 93.12% 

Woodpecker 86.6% 

Swift 87.78% 

Siskin 93.02% 

Robin 97.83% 

Puffin 98.3% 

 
This week’s winners were Puffin – well 
done everyone! 
 

Welcome Back 
What a super first week back we’ve had. 
The children have returned to school 
enthustiastically and with a renewed 
hunger for learning, which we look 
forward to seeing continue. Well done 
everyone! 
 

Building Works 
Those of you who’ve ventured into the 
reception foyer will have seen the new 
doors and hatch which were installed 
during the holidays. What a difference 
they make and the new meeting room in 
that foyer area is still under construction 
and due for completion by the beginning 
of May. 
  

 

 
Fancy Dress Lunchtimes 
A huge ‘thank you’ 
to all the families 
who sent in fancy 
dress donations. 
The children have 
absolutely loved 
dressing up and role 
playing. A special 
mention to the 
parent who 
suggested it in the 
first instance (they 
know who they are).  
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Multiply 
We had a good turnout to the first family 
session offered in school by West Notts 
College. The sessions run on a Monday 
at 2:10 pm in our lower hall. The 
children join their grown-up in the hall 
and explore various games and 
activities to enhance mathematical 
understanding. It’s not too late to come 
along to the next session!  

 
Coffee Afternoon 
We are holding a 
Coffee Afternoon 
for all our parents 
and carers on 
Friday 17th May at 
2:15 pm. This is an 
opportunity to 
speak to staff members and wider 
professionals regarding any queries or 
questions regarding a child and their 
development, emotions, health, well-
being, etc. 
The following will be there: 
Miss Scrivener – SENDCo 
Mrs Coverley – Family Liaison Worker 
Healthy Families Team 
Kidz4sportz 
   

Medicines Reminder 
Parents and carers will be aware that 
we are able to administer medicine in 
school. Medicine must be taken to the 
school office and a form completed by a 
parent/guardian. Under no 
circumstances should children have 
medicine in their bags. Any questions 

regarding this matter, should be taken to 
the school office.  

  

Diary Dates 

23.04.24 Magpie Bring 
Your Grown-up to   

2 – 3:10 
pm  

26.04.24 Woodpecker 
Library visit 

pm 

06.05.24 Bank Holiday – 
School Closed 

 

13.05.24 
– 

16.05.24 

Y6 SATs  

17.05.24 Dove Library visit pm 

17.05.24 Coffee Afternoon 2:15 – 3 
pm 

21.05.24 LKS2 
Performance 

1:30 – 3 
pm  

22.05.24 LKS2 
Performance 

4:30 – 6 
pm 

22.05.24 
– 

24.05.24 

UKS2 Residential  

27.05.24 
– 

31.05.24 

Half term  

 


